
Office of Senator Brian Schatz  www.schatz.senate.gov/fires 

Updated 8/11/2023 

TOURISM AND VISITORS 
 
Overview 
Wildfires have seriously impacted the areas of Lahaina, making travel inadvisable to that area as 
well as Kaanapali, Napili, and Kapalua.  If you are a visitor staying in another area on Maui, 
please avoid these areas.  Travel restrictions to these areas will end October 8th with the 
exception of Lahaina.  Travel to the other islands in the state is not impacted.   
 
Hotels in Kaanapali, Napili, and Kapalua have temporarily stopped accepting bookings for future 
reservations as they are housing their employees and displaced families.  Visitors who had 
planned to stay in in these areas in the coming weeks and months are urged to consider 
rescheduling their travel plans for a later time or another part of Maui. 
 
Future Travel Plans 
For information on future travel to Hawaii, please visit gohawaii.com or see the Hawaii Tourism 
Authority’s wildfire updates page here. 

file://SCHAT-WSH-FS01/share/STAFF%20AND%20INTERN%20FILES/ACTIVE%20STAFF/Jesse%20Isleman/gohawaii.com
https://www.hawaiitourismauthority.org/news/alerts/maui-and-hawai%CA%BBi-island-wildfire-update/

